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Alternating Single-Lane Traffic on 
Belvidere Road Over I-95 Begins May 30

Beginning Thursday, May 30, 2024, Belvidere 
Road over I-95 will switch to an alternating 
traffic pa�ern maintained in a single lane 
using a temporary traffic signal. This new
traffic pa�ern is needed to complete the 
reconstruction of the Belvidere Road bridge 

over I-95 and is expected to be in effect until 
early summer 2026. Minor traffic delays are 
anticipated. Drivers using Belvidere Road 
should consider alternate routes. Access to 
all private residences will be maintained 
throughout the duration of the project.

About the 
Project

The reconstruction of the Belvidere Road bridge over I-95 forms part of a new 
interchange at I-95 and Belvidere Road that will accommodate future economic growth 
of the nearby Cecil County Enterprise Zone, provide more direct access to and from I-95 
for trucks accessing the Zone thereby reducing truck volumes on US 40, MD 222, and MD 
272, and include environmental mitigation and reforestation measures.

Visit mdta.maryland.gov/I-95_At_Belvidere_Road_Interchange/home
� Access the latest traffic advisories
� Get construction updates
� Send us your comments or questions
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